
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 5th December 2019 

Hello everyone, 
 
‘Well done’ to the Yr4 children who took part with the concert 
last night at Springwood.   
 
The children are practising for the upcoming Christmas Performances.  We look forward to seeing 
you all on Wednesday 11th December and Thursday 12th December at 9.30am for the EYFS perfor-
mances and Thursday 12th December at 2.30pm for KS2. 
 
If you want to spread the festive spirit for our school, now is your chance.  King's 
Lynn based Booklife publishing is giving away £200 worth of books every week in the run-up 
to Christmas.   All the winners from the month will be automatically entered into the 
Bonus Draw - and the winning school will win £500 worth of books.  Your nomina-
tion counts.  See page 5 of this newsletter. 
 
We are also collecting tokens for Books for Schools.  Please pop them into the 
school office.  Many thanks in advance. 
 
Registration is at 8.50am prompt. Please ensure that your child is in school before 
this time, but not earlier than 8.40am as no supervision is provided  (please drop 
your child(ren) at the brown wooden gate-Reception, Yr1, Yr2 & Yr3 only), to-
gether with all their P.E. kit and appropriate outdoor clothing (all named please).  
If your child is ill, please telephone or leave a message for the school office.  
Thank you. 
 
We will be taking part with Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 13th December.  A 
suggested donation of 50p per child/£1 per family.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
Ms J Borley 
(Executive Headteacher) 
 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                 
  Reception:    94.4% 

  Year 1:   97.84% 

  Year 2:   96.55% 

  Year 3:  99.19% 

  Year 4:  98.79% 

  Year 5:  93.75% 

  Year 6:  94.89% 

Congratulations Year 3. 

Golden Awards 

this week 

Well done to everyone who has achieved an 
award this week! 

 

Mason Samuel Jude 

https://twitter.com/BooklifePubLtd


P.T.A. 

 

Hello everyone, 

The next event is:- 
 
Christmas Bazaar on Wednes-
day 18th December 2019. 
3.15pm—5.30pm in the school 
hall.  Any unwanted gifts would 
be much appreciated.  Please 
hand them into the school office 
ASAP. 
 
Uniform orders  

Please could you ensure that 

cheques are made payable to 

‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher 

Association’.  Please make 

sure that cash payments are for 

the exact amount.    

Next date is Wednesday 8th 

January 2020. 

Thank you again for all your 
support. 

 

Rachel Ballantyne 
(PTA Chair)  
 

Lost Property—The 
lost property bins can 
be found on the KS2 
playground and in the 
KS1 area.  Please 
check these for any is 
placed items. Please 
kindly ensure that all 
items of clothing are 
clearly labelled. 
Thanks. 

School Council/
Ambassadors 
 
More news to follow. 
 

Please note that the West Norfolk 

Academies Trust school calendar for 

2019/2020 can be located from the 

school’s website.  

Community News 
 
Sunday 8th December at 3pm 
Invitation to join Clenchwarton Par-
ish Council and the School Choir for 
carols around the Christmas Tree at 
the Memorial Gardens, Hall Road, 
Clenchwarton. ALL WELCOME. 

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school 

website for the NEW 

menu.  Bookings via 

ParentPay, by midnight on 

a Sunday.  Thank you. 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches 

via ParentPay before midnight 

on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding 

payments on ParentPay 

ASAP.  

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

From 16th September 2019 

you can file an application on-

line.  Please visit:- 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/neo 

Thank you. 

School Closures 

 

Please be assured 

that the school always makes every effort to 

open – whatever the weather! However, 

should the worst happen and it became nec-

essary to close, we would try to give as much 

notice as possible. During bad weather, if 

necessary, we will communicate via: 

Text via PupilAsset.  

Publish it on the Norfolk Schools Website  

www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk 

or KLFM 96.7 

Also, Norfolk County Council now offers the 

option for you to sign up to receive alerts by 

text message or email whenever your school 

is closed.  To sign up for alerts or find out 

more, visit: www.norfolk.gov.uk/disruptions. 

Clothing 

Please ensure that your child 

brings a suitable outdoor coat 

when coming into school.  

Please make sure that they have their name 

inside. Please dress suitably for the weather 

now that it is colder.  

Thank you. 

 

http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/disruptions


Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

After Schools Clubs 
 
Afterschool clubs will be available on ParentPay over the next few weeks.  Please keep an eye out. 

 

PE/After School Clubs. 

This is for your information:- 

 Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE (appropriate clothing, long hair tied back away 
from the eyes, no hard head accessories) 

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however,  pupils unable to remove earrings should make 
them safe by taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be suf-
ficient to prevent the stud post penetrating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be re-
ceived from equipment such as a ball or a person. The taping may be done at home for younger children 
(as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 2016). 

Sunday 8th December 2019 Christmas Choir at the Memorial Garden, Hall Road, Clenchwarton. 
3pm—5pm . 

Monday 9th December 2019 Flu - School Immunisation Team in for Reception to Yr 6 .   

Wednesday 11th December 2019 KS1 School Nativity—9.30am.   
 

Thursday 12th December 2019 KS1 School Nativity—9.30am.   
 
Christmas Lunch. 
 
KS2 Christmas Carol Performance—2.30pm—Parents invited.  Tickets avail-
able from the school office 

Friday 13th December 2019 Purple Dreams—Panto for whole school. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day.  Suggested donation 
of 50p per child/£1 per family. 
 
All afterschool clubs finish today.   

Tuesday 17th December 2019 Yr2-Trust Christmas Songs at Springwood High School—4:30pm. 

Wednesday 18th December 2019 PTA—Christmas Bazaar—3.15pm to 5.30pm—School Hall. 

Friday 20th December 2019 School breaks up for Christmas. 

Monday 23rd December 2019 until 
Friday 3rd January 2020 

School closed. 

Monday 6th January 2019 School opens as usual. 

Morning Club   

We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am @ £2 per session. If you would 

like your child to take part. Please email icscoachingsl@gmail.com or telephone 07876141107.  If your child is not attending an after-

noon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thank you. 





#Christmas is coming early  
 
 

It's the GREAT CHRISTMAS #GIVEAWAY!  
 
Each week, we’re giving away £200 of #books to one lucky school in our draw – enter here! http://ow.ly/kgZP50xmYxf  
1 nomination = 1 chance to win! #edtwitter #KS1 #KS2 #competition T&C apply 

https://booklifepublishing.co.uk/pages/the-great-christmas-giveaway 

 

https://twitter.com/BooklifePubLtd
https://twitter.com/hashtag/Christmas?src=hash
https://twitter.com/hashtag/GIVEAWAY?src=hash
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https://twitter.com/BooklifePubLtd

